
 

 

 
“Everyone Has a Place to Call Home” 

 

To:         All Staff  
 
From: Tammy Menssa – Executive Director 
 
Re: Resident Services Lead – Heritage Tower 

 
Date: June 19, 2024 
 

I am pleased to formally announce that Anita Engl has accepted the Resident Services Lead position at the 

Peace River Heritage Tower Lodge, effective June 16, 2024. 

Reporting to the Housing Accommodations Manager, Anita will be responsible for coordinating and 

monitoring the resident services within the Lodge. In this role, Anita will play a key part in ensuring the 

Resident Services staff are well-trained and knowledgeable about relevant legislation, policies, and 

procedures. 

Anita brings a wealth of experience to this position, with nearly twenty-four years of dedicated service 

with the North Peace Housing Foundation (NPHF). Throughout her tenure, she has demonstrated 

compassion, collaboration, and mentorship, enhancing her natural leadership abilities. Anita takes great 

pride in her work, and we are confident that this sense of ownership and relentless pursuit of excellence 

will continue to shine in her role as the Resident Services Lead. 

Within this announcement, we would also like to extend our sincere congratulations and gratitude to 

Linda Jones, our current Resident Services Lead at the Heritage Tower, as she embarks on her retirement, 

effective July 16, 2024.  Linda has built numerous long-lasting and meaningful connections, significantly 

contributing to our organization's success throughout her nearly twenty-six years of employment. Her 

devotion and steadfast commitment have been invaluable, and she will be greatly missed. 

To facilitate a seamless transition of information and duties, Anita will collaborate closely with Linda, who 

will continue as the primary contact for all Lead responsibilities until her departure. We are confident that 

this partnership will ensure the smooth transfer of knowledge and responsibilities 

Please join me in extending a warm congratulations to Linda on her retirement and a heartfelt welcome 

to Anita in her new role.  

Sincerely, 

  
 
Tammy Menssa 
Executive Director 
North Peace Housing Foundation 

North Peace Housing Foundation 
6780-103 Avenue, Peace River, Alberta T8S 0B6 

Phone: (780) 624-2055     Fax: (780) 624-2065 
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